
 

 

SAVE OUR GEESE! 

Lake of the Pines decision makers 

are once again planning to maim, 

wound and kill Canada Geese! 

Our rural Auburn communities 

and surrounding areas are unique. 

Filled with the richness and 

diversification of wildlife.  Wildlife 

that belongs to ALL of us. 

HELP US STOP THE 

SLAUGHTER! 

There are many ways to make a difference! 

First, visit our website: 

www.SaveOurGeese.com 

 

You will find the real reason they want to kill our community’s  

geese and how Lake of the Pines members are being hoodwinked 

into believing a completely false narrative. 

See the many Action Items so you can help in a way that works 

best for you.       Thank You! 

 

  

Save Our Geese – Humane Society of the Sierra Foothills and LOP Members that OPPOSE killing the geese. 


